
 
 
PRESS RELEASE November 2, 2018 

Capio AB (publ) is a leading, pan-European healthcare provider offering a broad range of high quality medical, surgical and 
psychiatric healthcare services through its hospitals, specialist clinics and primary care units. Capio operates in five countries; 
Sweden, Norway, Denmark, France and Germany. In 2017, Capio’s 13,314 employees (average full-time equivalents) provided 
healthcare services during 5.1 million patient visits across the Group’s facilities, generating net sales of MSEK 15,327. Capio 
operates across three geographic segments: Nordic (57% of Group net sales 2017), France (35% of Group net sales 2017) and 
Germany (8% of Group net sales 2017). For more information about Capio, please see www.capio.com. 

 
 
Capio appoints Marcus Nord as new CFO for the Capio Group 
 
 
Marcus Nord has been appointed new Chief Financial Officer (CFO) for the Capio Group, 
replacing Olof Bengtsson who has decided to leave Capio after 9 years with the company. 
Marcus Nord enter upon his new position on December 1, 2018. 
 
Marcus Nord joined Capio in 2005 and is today deputy CFO of the Capio Group. Prior to that, Marcus 
has held several management positions within the Group Finance function, including SVP Group 
Control and Reporting in Capio. 
 
Olof Bengtsson has been CFO since 2013 and was prior to that Chief Corporate Finance and Group 
Treasury in Capio. 
 

For information, please contact: 
 

Henrik Brehmer, SVP Group Communication & Public Affairs 
Telephone: +46 761 11 34 14 
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